
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 2/10 City Council Agenda 

From: sandra chen lau <schenlau@gmail.com> 
Date: February 5, 2020 at 5:06:59 PM PST 
To: Steve Madison <stevemadison@guinnemanuel.com> 

Dear Councilmember Madison, 

I write to submit my resignation from the Northwest Commission effective February 11;2020. 
My initial term ended in October 2019. Thank you for. this wonderful opportunity to serve the 
City of Pasadena with the focus on Northwest Pasadena. During my two years on the 
commission, I've learned a great deal from my fellow commissioners and from the city staff with 
regard to issues facing the Northwest. I wish the commission the best as it continues its 
important work in Northwest Pasadena. I will continue to serve the community as an elected 
board member on the Pasadena City College Board of Trustees and look forward to continuously 
working together in the days ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Chen Lau 


